Dear [name],
I am thrilled to bring you some exciting news about an important event taking place this summer! The Hydrocephalus Association (HA) will be hosting its 18th National Conference on Hydrocephalus, HA CONNECT, July 25-27, 2024, at the Tampa Marriott Water Street, in Tampa, Florida. 
I have the honor of speaking at this year’s conference and it is my pleasure to share this incredible opportunity with you.

HA is not only the nation’s largest and most widely respected organization dedicated to hydrocephalus, but it is also the leading private funder of hydrocephalus research in the United States. The impact they've had on improving lives is truly commendable.
 
HA CONNECT is a great opportunity to meet others impacted by hydrocephalus and to hear from world-renowned experts on topics that address the medical, educational, and social complexities of living with hydrocephalus. The conference is open to all those affected by hydrocephalus, including patients, parents, and family members alike.
 
Here's a glimpse of what HA CONNECT has to offer:
· Over 75 interactive sessions
· Individual tracks for:
· Parents and caregivers
· Adults and youth living with hydrocephalus
· People living with normal pressure hydrocephalus (NPH)
· Siblings
· A captivating Keynote Address

To make the experience even more accessible, an onsite Kids Camp will be available. This ensures that parents can fully engage in the conference while their children enjoy a fun camp experience. 

Choose between convenient one-day passes or comprehensive 2 1/2-day conference registrations. Take advantage of discounted rates for additional family members when registering more than one attendee. Be sure to register before April 15, 2024, for an exclusive discount. Financial aid options are also available.
 
As a valued patient at our practice, I am dedicated to helping you and your loved ones get the resources you need to lead a healthy and happy life, and I believe this conference will help you do that. 
 
To learn more about HA CONNECT, please visit www.hydrocephalusconference.org.
